
Last week, Chestnut Class had the pleasure of being

invited to visit Great Hale Church. The children

enjoyed a lovely walk in the sunshine and when we

got there, we were taken on a guided tour by

Stephen who shared his wealth of knowledge for the

history of the church. The children were invited to

sit and sketch something within the church which

was entered into a competition. All of the children

were pleased to be given rewards for their effort

and some even received prizes for their artwork! 

27th June  2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we are holding a spectacular Summer Raffle and cake sale! 

We would like to thank the local community for their generosity in supporting our fundraising efforts by
donating some amazing prizes. Please see the poster below for further information. 

Raffle tickets are coming home tonight and if you, or any family members, would like to purchase any
tickets, please complete the details and return the WHOLE ticket/book along with the correct money in the
envelope provided by 15th July at 9.00am.  Further tickets are available at the office. 

We really hope you will be able to join us on the  playground for the raffle draw and cake sale on the 15th
July at the end of the school day. 

Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley

 
Friday 28th June - Transition day Tuesday 9th July - Year 6 Leavers Play 2.00pm

Wednesday 10th July Year 6 Leavers Play 5.00pm
Tuesday 16th July - Reception/Y1 Collectiveworship 9.00am in school. Parents invited.

Monday 15th July - Summer raffle and Cake sale3.45pm Wednesday 17th July - Year 1 trip to Rand FarmParkWednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Treat/PartyDay Friday 19th July - Year 6 Leavers Service 2.00pmin Church. Parents welcomeFriday 19th July - Last Day of term Wednesday 4th September - First day back 
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